Weekly SchoolComms e-mail – Monday 5th March   2018
Dear All, 
Please find attached the weekly SchoolComms e-mail.  Thank you. 
LUNCH MENU FOR W/C  5thMarch  IS WEEK  3. 
A reminder that all dinner money must be handed in, on a Monday morning, to the class teacher.  The money must be in an envelope, marked with the days the lunches are required, and the child’s name. Thank you.
ALL
Parent Consultation Evening/Afternoon - Tuesday 6th March (5-9pm) and Wednesday 7th March (3.30-6pm)
REMINDER: Online Appointment Booking available until Monday 5th March at 11pm.
Mother’s Day Surprise Room – Thursday 8th March 
Just a quick reminder that the Mother’s Day Surprise Room will be opening on the morning of Thursday 8th March. If you would like your child(ren) to take part, please return forms and money to the office.
Due to the weather conditions last week the deadline for returning the forms has been extended to Tuesday 6th March at the end of the school day.  Thanks to those who have already offered to help out during the morning. If anyone else can spare a little time to support this lovely event, please do let us know.
Any forms received after the deadline will be returned to the children.
Surprise Room form attached.
Many thanks,
Jessie, Kate, Natasha, Helen and Fiona
NO DEN Site Club – Wednesday 7th March
Please note there will be no DEN Site Club on Wednesday 7th March. 
REMINDER - Gymnastics After School Club – cancelled Wed 7th March and Wed 14th March 
Unfortunately the after school Gymnastics Club will be cancelled on Wednesday 7th March due to Parent Consultation Afternoon, and also cancelled on Wednesday 14th March due to a whole school staff meeting, requiring the hall.

Fancy Dress Day – Friday 9th March 
The theme for this year's fancy dress day will be pirates.  If this causes any difficulties, children can of course come dressed as any character from a book about pirates, which could for example include Peter Pan, Treasure Island and the Jonny Duddle stories.  As always, if possible, it would be super if children could bring in a copy of the book which their character is from to share with their class.
Book Vouchers
All children will be going home with a £1 World Book Day book token this Friday (their 'booty' for completing a pirate challenge!)  Please find attached a poster detailing this year's £1 books which are available to buy from many shops, including WHSmith, Sainsbury's, Asda, Tesco, Waterstones and independent bookshops.
Miss Laura Valentine
Deputy Headteacher
OTHER
Dedham Church
There are lots of activities planned as we approach Mothering Sunday - we have a Dads and Kids Breakfast on Saturday 10th March, 9.30-11am at the back of the church. Crafting materials will be available to make Mothers Day cards. There is a Mission Bake Sale the same day 10-12pm where at The Marlborough Head.
Also, we would like to invite everyone to come and drop into the meeting room at next weeks Parents Evening and Afternoon. The Open the Book Team , along with Reverend Antony and Sally will be serving refreshments. Come and have a chat. You will have an opportunity to register your interest for our very popular Summer Holiday Club.
More details can be found in our newsletter attached.
Sally Buchanan      Children and Families Worker
Parish of Dedham   sal.buchanan@me.com
[bookmark: _GoBack]Enrichment Activities
Attached to this Bulletin are flyers regarding possible enrichment activities. These are organised by external organisations.  Whilst Dedham Primary School is happy to share these opportunities with our parents and students we have no responsibility for them.
Thank you.
